
From:   Allison Ellis   

To:   John Kennedy   
Date:   April 14, 2009

Subject:   FCC File # 0152-EX-ST-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to your email  #8322, Ericsson's proposed experimental operations will conform to the out of
band emission requirements stated in Part 27, which apply to our requested band for AWS operations.   
Accordingly, our risk of harmful interference to adjacent licensees is no greater than that of commercial
operators and, in reality, is much less due to the lower power levels of our experiment and its georgraphic
separation.  Nevertheless to provide an extra measure of protection, we propose to modify our frequency
request from 2112.4 to 2112.6 to provide an additional 200 KHz of separation of our operations from
2110 MHz operations.  We hope that this action, combined with the fact that our proposed  5 MHz
channel already includes an inherent guard band of approximately 0.5 MHz on either side, is acceptable
to the FCC.  If so, please let me know and I will modify our application accordingly.  Thank you.  Allison
Ellis


